

B0 – PREPARATION – 4

I. Read and circle the best answer.

People usually sing because they like music or because they feel happy. They express their happiness by singing. When a bird sing, however, its song usually means much more than that the bird is happy. Birds have many reasons for singing. They sing to give information. Their songs are their language.

The most beautiful songs are sung by male (cock) birds. They sing when they want to attract a female (hen) bird. It is their way of saying that they are looking for a wife. Birds also sing to tell other birds to keep away. To a bird, his tree or even a branch of tree, is his home. He does not want strangers to come near him, so he sings to warn them.

If a bird cannot sing well, he usually has some other means of giving important information. Some birds dance, spread out their tails or make other sings. One bird has a most unusual way of finding a wife. It builds a small garden of shells and flowers.

1. Why do people usually sing ?
 - A. They like birds.
 - B. They feel happy.
 - C. They want to tell a story .
 - D. They like studying music.
2. Which birds sing the most beautiful songs ?
 - A. Birds in a good temper.
 - B. Cock birds.
 - C. Hen birds.
 - D. Female birds which attract male birds.
3. What warnings does a bird sometimes sing ?
 - A. A warning to keep away.
 - B. A warning to come quickly.
 - C. A warning about the approach of people
 - D. A warning to stop singing.
4. What do most birds usually do if they cannot sing well ?
 - A. warn other birds to go away.

B0 – PREPARATION – 4

- B. give their information in another way.
 - C. find a wife.
 - D. fly high in the sky.
5. What is one bird's unusual way of attracting a hen bird ?
- A. It dances.
 - B. It spreads out its tail.
 - C. It searches for a wife.
 - D. It uses shells and flowers to make a garden.

II. Choose the words in each group that has underlined part pronounced differently from the rest.

- 1. a. throw b. then c. those d. that
- 2. a. messy b. seat c. tent d. terrible
- 3. a. soul b. sugar c. sender d. singer
- 4. a. change b. watch c. chicken d. chef
- 5. a. cooking b. kennel c. knowledge d. king

II. Choose the word which is different from the others.

- 1. a. bookcase b. lamp c. rug d. fingers
- 2. a. hurricane b. storm c. factory d. earthquake
- 3. a. funny b. happiness c. terrible d. interesting
- 4. a. cooker b. player c. farmer d. officer
- 5. a. pizza b. hamburger c. chips d. cabbage

III. Choose the best answer.

1. Peter has a lot of fruit at home, he _____ buy any more.
- a. have to b. don't have to c. has to d. doesn't have to
2. David often walks to school, but he _____ his new bike to school yesterday.
- a. ride b. rode c. rides d. riding
3. _____ the film is good, they don't like it.

B0 – PREPARATION – 4

- a. Because b. Although c. But d. As

Although : mặc dù

Because = As : bởi vì

4. _____ your mother _____ the cake? - Yes, she made it.
a. Does/make b. Was/made c. Did/make d. Is/made
5. My hometown is famous _____ its traditional noodles.
a. for b. at c. with d. about
6. Bob is _____ student in my class.
a. the tall b. taller c. the taller d. the tallest
7. Sharks are _____ than dolphins.
a. danger b. more dangerous c. dangerous d. dangerous than
8. Would you like some juice? - _____.
a. No, go away. c. No, thanks.
b. I would like to go to the cinema. d. Yes, I'd like some coffee.
9. _____ TV is one of my favorite hobbies.
a. Watching b. To watching c. Watch d. Watches
10. _____ do you play tennis? - Twice a week.
a. Why b. How long c. When d. How often

VI. Give the correct tense of each verb.

1. Where is John? - He _____ (do) his homework in his room.
2. Did your team _____ (win) yesterday? - Yes, we _____ (win).
3. The little boys _____ (enjoy) playing toys.
4. My father usually _____ (take) a bus to work.
5. They _____ (see) a famous actor at the party last night.